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The Pupil Premium, which was introduced to support learning, is allocated 
to children from low-income families who are currently known to be eligible 
for FSM in both mainstream and non-mainstream settings and children who 
have been looked after continuously for more than six months. The 
Government has decided that eligibility for the Pupil Premium in 2012-13 will 
be extended to pupils who have been eligible for free school meals (FSM) at 
any point in the last 6 years.  
 
Schools are free to spend their Pupil Premium in whatever way they decide, 
as long as they consider this will have a positive impact on the pupils for 
which it was allocated. During 2011/2012 Easington Church of England 
Primary School were allocated £6,600 for 11 pupils. We chose to spend 
Pupil Premium on purchasing Teaching Assistant support to support the 
learning of pupils.  
 
 
For further information about Pupil Premium allocation per pupil please 
contact the school office. Or visit 
http://www.education.gov.uk/schools/pupilsupport/premium  
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